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PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
To: GILES RHOADS, ASSISTANT EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Through: DEAN MEALY, PURCHASING MANAGER Yi“
From: REBECCA REED, BUYER
Date: NOVEMBER 09, 2015

Subject:  RECOMMENDATION: FLORIDA SHERIFFS ASSOCIATION CONTRACT 15-13-0904 CAB &
CHASSIS TRUCKS & OTHER FLEET EQUIPMENT

Consistent with the City of Riviera Beach Code of Ordinance (Section 16.5-267), Purchasing
has obtained a piggyback contract for cab & chassis trucks & other fleet equipment from Florida
Sheriffs Association Invitation for Bid (IFB) 15-13-0904. The Florida Sheriffs Association awarded
the contract to multiple vendors to include Xylem Dewatering Solutions d/b/a Godwin Pumps of
America, Inc. to provide the trucks and fleet equipment.

On September 29, 2015 the Utility Special District received permission from Xylem Dewatering
Solutions in regards to piggybacking their cab & chassis trucks & other fleet equipment contract.
The Florida Sheriffs Association contract states, “Bids will be extended and guaranteed to any
and all units of local governments/political subdivisions including but not limited to county, local
county board of public instruction, municipalities and/or police agencies, other local public or
public safety agencies or authorities within the State of Florida, and the state universities and
colleges. In addition, bids will be extended and guaranteed to any other entities approved by
manufacturers to participate in this contract.”

Accordingly, the Purchasing Department recommends the agreement be awarded to Xylem
Dewatering Solutions to provide the dri-prime pumps for the Utility Special District.

CC:

Louis Aurigemma, Executive Director

Giles Rhoads, Assistant Executive Director
Purchasing File
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